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Comments: | would urge carful consideration for such a pointless directive based on unsubstantiated claims.
Fixed anchors and other bolts have never been known to significantly cause any difference to an environment. If
there is a legitimate study proving a cause and effect, then I'd gladly concede. This would be a costly regulation
that solves nothing. If there are issues with over use of climbing areas, those should addressed directly.
However, this proposal would only introduce needless danger to climbers if fixed anchors were removed where
they are actually needed, or prevented from being affixed.



